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ANNUAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

May 15, 2020 
 
Christ Is Risen!  Indeed He Is Risen! 
 

All Saints Camp Annual Meeting will be held on 
Saturday, June 6, 2020 at 11:00 AM as a “virtual zoom 

meeting” instead of an in-person meeting. 
 
The zoom meeting option will be in the best interest of 
everyone at this time and we hope you understand.  All 
Saints Camp continues to provide an invaluable ministry 
to our church family, and we hope that each parish, 
parishioner, and parish organization will become involved 
in supporting the camp.  The immediate and future 
development of ASC will be discussed along with 
conducting elections for the Executive Board of All Saints 
Camp. 
 

Please share this letter with your parish boards, Sr. and Jr. 
UOL Chapters, Sisterhoods and parishioners who may 
wish to attend as a delegate to the ASC Annual Meeting. 
 

“Any faithful parishioner of good standing of the UOC of the 
USA may participate and vote at the Assembly, provided that 
they are approved by their respective parish board and priest to 
the Recording-Corresponding Secretary of the Executive 
Committee for qualifying his or her status as a delegate.” 
    

Anyone who would like to be a delegate to the  
2020 ASC Annual meeting, please do the following 

 by June 4, 2020: 
 

➢  Have your Parish Priest email the following 
information to ASC Secretary at 
chrismills@allsaintscamp.org 

o Your name 
o Parish and/or parish organization representing 
o Your email address 

 

➢ Once your information has been received, you will be 
sent the zoom meeting information to attend the ASC 
Annual Meeting.  Receiving the meeting information 
confirms your registration. 

 

  

Chairman 

V. Rev. John Haluszczak 

2828 Wohleber St. 

Pittsburgh, PA 15212 

(412) 322-8496 

cell (412) 513-9148  

otetsivan@gmail.com  
  

  

Vice-Chairman 

Rev. James Cairns 

217 Port Reading Ave. 

Port Reading, NJ 07064 

(732) 619-3259 

frjamescairns@gmail.com 
  

  

Secretary 

Christine Mills 

641 N. Allerton Ct. 

Moon Township, PA  15108 

(412) 716-0562 

chrismills@allsaintscamp.org 
  

  

Treasurer 

John Holowko 

14 Lenape Way 

Randolph, NJ  07869 

(973) 796-6224  

jholowko@aol.com 
  

  

Financial Secretary 

Patricia Walton 

3 West Circular Ct. 

Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 

(518) 366-8327 

Patricia.walton@yahoo.com 

 

ASC Committee Spiritual Advisor 

Rev. John Nakonachny 

7620 Newcomb Dr 

Parma, OH  44129 

(440) 885-1509 

Nackos3201@gmail.com 
  

  

St. Thomas Chapel, Pastor 

Rev. Ivan Tchopko 

1025 N. Belle Vista Ave. 

Youngstown, OH 44509 

(848) 702-3569 

ivantcho@gmail.com 

 

Camp Manager 

Joshua Oryhon 

1109 Liverpool St. #201 

Pittsburgh, PA  15233 

(518) 424-5701 

josho@allsaintscamp.org 
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